
 

 

James Voller Lights Up Loch 

Recent Artist in Residence James Voller will be presenting Lights Up Loch, a free event to 

view his work and celebrate the Loch district on Saturday 27 October. Projections and 

installations will be on display at the Loch Public Hall from 5.30pm to 10.00pm with music 

provided by the Stony 6, a local South Gippsland band. 

Visitors will be encouraged to wander down the street to view outdoor installations and join 

back in the celebrations at the hall afterwards. 

Food and drink will be available for purchase on the night from a range of local community 

organisations and South Gippsland businesses.  

South Gippsland Shire Council is hosting the event in partnership with the Loch Village Arts 

Council and Creative Gippsland. 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Arts Development Officer Mary Sullivan was looking forward 

to the event. 

“It really has been wonderful having James Voller as a recent Artist in Residence in Loch. 

Lights Up Loch is a fantastic opportunity to celebrate James’ work while coming together as a 

community to embrace this collaboration. 

 

“We look forward to seeing James’ projections and installations this October which will 

explore identity of place and put Loch up in lights!” said Ms Sullivan. 

 

For more information about the event please contact Mary on 0447 288 597 or Howard 

Booth from the Loch Village Arts Council on 0438 027 205. 
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